
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September 26, 1996 

 

Ms. Jane E. Vezeris 

Deputy Assistant Director 

Office of Administration 

United States Secret Service 

1800 G Street, N.W. 

Washington, D.C. 20223 

 

Dear Jane: 

 

I have received your letter of August 9, 1996, which describes a number of documents containing 

items for which you are seeking postponements. I am writing to draw your attention to an open file at 

NARA II, which contains the same material you wish to postpone in RIF #154-10002-10415. I have 

enclosed a research identification form for 180-10125-10002 [Letters Sent Regarding Information, 

Access and Compliance], Box 4, Folder Title: Secret Service. 

 

Included in this collection (180-10125-10002) are letters between US Secret Service Counsel Robert 

Goff and Robert Blakey of the House Select Committee that list home addresses of agents.  Some of 

these letters were duplicated in the numbered files of the House Select Committee, which the Secret 

Service forwarded to the Assassination Records Review Board in November 1995, and which the 

Review Board processed in January 1996. With regard to Service personnel, your letters to the 

Review Board dated January 4, 1996, and January 5, 1996, listed US Secret Service employees whose 

addesses could be released. The Review Board has consistently sustained postponements for Social 

Security Numbers. 

 

All of the addresses for which you are requesting postponements in your August 9, 1996 letter are 

open in the Secret Service folder in 180-10125-10002. See, for example: Robert O. Goff to G. Robert 

Blakey, June 5, 1978; and Robert O. Goff to  G. Robert Blakey, February 16, 1978; and Robert 

Blakey to James Golden, October 19, 1977 (with list enclosed). 

 



Your August 9, 1996 letter mentioned your referrals of certain documents in the HSCA-USSS 

correspondence (154-10002-10415) to the FBI, the State Department and the White House Military 

Office. We request that you review the correspondence contained in 180-10125-10002 before 

proceeding further with referrals to other agencies. These letters may already be open. We request that 

you advise the Review Board of any revisions you wish make to your list of postponements in the 

August 9, 1996 letter by October 25, 1996. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call me. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

cc: Donald Personette 

 

Enclosure: 180-10125-10002 

 


